US DOL FFCRA POSTING
NOTICE IS HERE!!
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By Julie Proscia on March 25, 2020

On March 25, 2020 the Department of Labor (DOL) released digital versions of
the required notice of The Families First Coronavirus Response Act (FFCRA).
Under the FFCRA every covered employer (covered employers include most
public sector employers and all private sector employers with fewer than 500
employees) must post a notice of the Families First Coronavirus Response Act
(FFCRA) requirements in a conspicuous place on its premises. Obviously, where
should you post the notice if you are remote in whole or in part? According to the
DOL, since many employers have all or part of their workforce working remotely
an employer may satisfy this requirement by emailing or direct mailing this
notice to employees, or posting this notice on an employee information internal
or external website. Employers are not required to post the notice in multiple
languages nor are they required to give the notice to job applicants. The notice
only has to be given to current employees, as such you do not have to send the
notice to recently laid-off individuals.
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